
Notice Meeting of the Shavehead Lake Governmental Lake board 
 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Shavehead Lake Governmental Lake Board will be held at 
the Porter Township Hall 69373 Baldwin Prairie Rd Union Mi on Wednesday May 15th, 2024, at 5:00 
P.M. The purpose of this meeting is to get an update on the treatment plan for Shavehead Lake as well 
as any other business that comes before the board. 

Please take notice that the Shavehead Lake Governmental Lake Board will provide necessary and 
reasonable services to individual with disabilities at the meeting referred to above. 

Jeff Van Belle 

Shavehead Lake Governmental Lake Board chair 
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